Support from the German Government to the fair in Turkey
[bookmark: _GoBack]The German Government has recently announced that it will financially support the German exhibitors which will attend the 3rd Eurasia Rail: Rolling Stock, Infrastructure and Logistics Exhibition in Istanbul.   The fair set to be organized in Istanbul Expo Center (IFM) between 07-09 March 2013 expecting more than 250 domestic and international companies. German Government supports 250 exhibitions worldwide in 2013 and 3rd Eurasia Rail which has been organized by Türkel Fair Organization is in German Government’s portfolio. The organizers pointed out the importance of financial support from Germany which will lead to the maximum number of exhibitors and visitors to the one and only rolling stock exhibition in Turkey. 33 German exhibitors had attended the 2nd Eurasia Rail. In the 2013 edition of the fair, it expects an 100% increase at the number of German companies with a total expected number of more than 60 Germany oriented exhibitors. 


